Birch Run Townshig

8411 Main St.
Birch Run, Michigan 48415

MINUTES
Birch Run Community Park Board
April 29, 1987

The regular April Park Board Meeting was called to order
at 3 p.m. Present were Ed McNamara, president; Marcia
Strong, secretary; and Tom Strong.

Secretary will contact school, twp. board, and village
council in regards to next year's appointees. She will
also contact village council and suggest that the joint
meeting be dispensed with. The slate of officers can

be approved by both bodies separately and the park report
accepted separately.

Annual repailrs needed were discussed. President and secretary
will see that they are completed.

Capital outlay for 1987 was discussed. Sewer and water
connections will cost nearly $7,000 of the $15,000 allocated
for 87-88. Parking lot estimate was $23,000 and handicap
walks were $2,300. It was decided to do the excavating

and stone work for the lot-this year for a cost of $6100

and to do the rest in a future year. The handicap walks
will also have to be postponed. :

Tennis courts repair work was also discussed. Secretary
will try to find someone who can repair them.

Meeting adjourned at 3:45. Next regular meeting is May

27 at 7 p.m.

Marcia Strong, secretary
Birch Run Park Board



